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Mikelle Morra

From: Rey Sison [sanbanda@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 9:08 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Cc: jgpuzon@gmail.com; Joann Ekblad; George Li
Subject: Re: Incomplete Section 214 Application

Good Afternoon Mikelle,

The percentage of ownership is as follows:

Adlai Jaucian Lara - 50%

Reynaldo Sison - 45%

John Joseph Puzon - 5%

Please let me know if you need more information.

Thanks,

Reynaldo Sison

OK OK North America, Inc.

On 8/21/07, Mikelle Morra <Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

We received your application for OK OK North America, Inc., ITC-214-20070819-00340, and to
complete your application, we will need for you to clarify the percentages of ownership for John Joseph

Puzon, Reynaldo Sison & Adlai Jaucian Lara. Please respond to this email with the requested
information.

Thank you,

Mikelle Morra
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov

International Bureau/ Policy Division
202-418-7151

8/22/2007



